UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN
Notice of Temporary Clerk’s Office Closing December 7, 2018

The following offices of the Michigan Eastern Bankruptcy Court will be closed during the specified
time periods on December 7, 2018. Emergency filing information is listed for each office.

DETROIT
The office will be closed from 10:00 AM to 12:30 PM
on December 7, 2018

Emergency Filings
Please contact Jennifer Clark, Deputy in Charge
(313) 316-6155

FLINT
The office will be closed for the day (8:30 AM to 4:00 PM)
on December 7, 2018
and reopen on
December 10, 2018 at 8:30 AM

Emergency Filings
Please contact Jennifer Clark, Deputy in Charge
(313) 316-6155

BAY CITY
The office will be closed for the day (8:30 AM to 4:00 PM)
on December 7, 2018
and reopen on
December 10, 2018 at 8:30 AM

Emergency Filings
Please contact Jennifer Clark, Deputy in Charge
(313) 316-6155

Date: November 7, 2018 Katherine B. Gullo
Clerk of Court



